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We need more efficient electric transmission systems to better use renewable energy 

and make our electric grid safer and more reliable.  Installing Grid Enhancement 

Technologies, or GETs, will be the cheapest and quickest way to do this and create 

more capacity in our transmission system overall.  Please support HB3336, which 

would require Oregon electric utilities to incorporate GETs in future planning.   

Thank you, 

Meg Bowman 

 


